
  

Dear Parents/Carers,    

  

P1 Nativity 

  

Primary 1 pupils have been busy rehearsing for our P1 Nativity, ‘Born in a Barn’.  

This will be filmed on Friday 17th December for you all to watch on Seesaw.   
 

To help with this, can you please provide an item of clothing by Wednesday 15th 

December if your child is one of the following parts in the nativity:   

  

Cows – black or brown top   

Pigs – pink/white/brown/black top  

Sheep – white top   

Cats – black top   

 

These will be kept in school until Friday 17th December. 

 

All other costumes will be provided by the school, however can all children 

please wear black leggings/trousers or P.E. trousers on the day of the Nativity 

show (Friday 17th December).   

 
 

If you have any issues or require any extra information, please don’t hesitate to 

email the school to get in touch and we’ll be happy to help.   
 

Thank you so much.   

  

Kind Regards   

  

  

  

P1 Class Teachers   
 


